Chairs’ Meeting
February 28, 2024

· Kristie Luke has opened end of course reviews and has scheduled term 2 to open April 8.
· Lots of request from faculty to open it earlier to have the ability to encourage student participation.  
· Dr. Ronnenberg is looking at options to determine if we are using the best survey option.  We’ve not reviewed it since we began using – possibly other options.
· New policies published at the state level.  Some are already law.  SE is looking and deciding how to proceed.  If you are interested in reading the policy – Dr. Golden will share the document with you.  
· A new trend  is the idea of concurrent enrollment being taught at the high school level and the professor is simply a mentor for the HS teacher.  
· Most recent shared governance – led by faculty senate discussed the value of service on committees.  FS is asking chairs to emphasize the importance of that work on the annual review.  
